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SEPTEMBER 15, 1972 FROM 5:27 TO 6:17 P.M.
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DEAN:

Three months ago I would have had trouble
predicting where we'd be today.
I think
that I can say that fifty-four days from now
that, uh, not a thing will come crashing
down to our, our surprise.

PRESIDENT:

Say what?

DEAN:

Nothing is going to come crashing down to
our surprise, either -

PRESIDENT:

Well, the whole thing is a can of worms, as
you know. A lot of this stuff went on.
And, uh, and, uh, and the people who worked
(unintelligible) awfully embarrassing. And,
uh, and, the, uh, but the, but the way you,
you've handled it, it seems to me, has been
very skillful, because you -- putting your
fingers in the dikes every time that leaks
have sprung here and sprung there.
(Unintelligible) having people straighten
the (unintelligible). The Grand Jury is
dismissed now?

DEAN:

That is correct. They'll, they will have
completed and they will let them go, so
there will be no continued investigation
prompted by the Grand Jury's inquiry. The,
uh, GAO report that was referred over to
Justice is on a shelf right now because they
have hundreds of violations. They've got
violations of McGovern's; they've got
violations of Humphrey's; they've got
Jackson violations, and several hundred
Congressional violations. They don't want
to start prosecuting one any more than they
want the other. So that's, uh

PRESIDENT:

They damn well not prosecute us unless they
prosecute all the others.

DEAN:

That's right. That's right. Well, we are
really talking about technical violations
that were referred over also.

